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  Letter dated 9 September 2013 from the Permanent 
Representative of Pakistan addressed to the President of the 
Conference on Disarmament transmitting the press release 
issued by Pakistan’s National Command Authority on 
5 September 2013 

  Corrigendum 

 Correct name of the Ambassador to read Zamir Akram 
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